[Insert letterhead] 

[Insert Date] 

[Insert Name & Address]

Dear [name]

Thank you for becoming an open Point of Dispensing (POD) Site.  This partnership, as your organization has already determined, is a positive thing for [insert Closed POD site name] and for the community as a whole.  

The [Insert Health Department] appreciates your pro-active approach and active participation in this program. If you have any questions as you implement the processes included in your Open POD planning, please do not hesitate to contact our staff for assistance.  

Enclosed is a copy of the signed Open POD Memorandum of Understanding. 

Sincerely,


[bookmark: _GoBack]
[Insert name]

Enclosure 




